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School Schedule:

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 - 10:25 - Recess

11:50 -12:42 - Lunch

2:45  -  Dismissal

Maple Lane WAAG - March 31 - April 4


WEEK AT A GLANCE
Monday First Day of Term 3


Green Team Meeting (at lunch)


Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday Student Council Meeting (at lunch)


Friday PAC Hot Lunch

March 31 - First Day of Term Three April 8 - Global Read Aloud Day

April 18 - Good Friday (No School) April 21 - Easter Monday (No School)

April 23 - PAC Meeting (6pm in the Library) April 24 - Class Photos

April 25 - PAC Hot Lunch April 29 - Written Learning Updates (Reports) Published

April 30 - Camp Jubilee Parent Meeting (6pm in the Gym) May 9 - PAC Hot Lunch

May 12 - 14 - Outdoor Education Gr. 6/7 May 16 - Pro-D Day (No School)

May 19 - Victoria Day (No School) May 20 - PAC Hot Lunch

May 21 - Welcome to Kindergarten May 23 - PAC Spring Fling

May 28 - SLSS Gr. 7 Fun Day



The Maple Lane PAC is always looking for more participants. You can find out more 
through the school website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/parents or by attending a 
future PAC meeting.

Next PAC Meeting: Wednesday, April 23, 2025, 6:00 pm. This meeting will be in person 
in the library. All Maple Lane parents are members of the PAC and are welcome to attend 
meetings. We hope to see many parents there.


Updated Website 
Have a look at our updated website: https://maplelane.sd38.bc.ca/. You 
can choose your preferred language on the homepage and it will 
translate attached documents such as this newsletter for you!

PAC 
News

City of Richmond Spring Break Activities

The City of Richmond provides a variety of 
activities for students over the March Break. 
Click here for information.

Congratulations to Our Basketball Teams

We are very proud of how our basketball 
teams have represented Maple Lane 
during the season and at the Steveston-
London tournament. Players showed 
enthusiasm and fair play as they developed 
skills and their teamwork. At the 
tournament, the boys team had two tough 
fought losses, before finally getting a win in 
the third game. The girls made it to the final 
and took home the trophy for second place. 
Congratulations to both teams! Thank you 
to our coaches, Miss Wilson and Mr. 
Harris, who volunteered their time to 
support teach and guide our players. Your 
efforts are greatly appreciated.
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